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I absolutely oppose any raising of the dam wall. 
The only solution to a lack of water for a growing human population is not to increase the 
population. 
Are you going to raise the dam wall again, in the future, for future generations? 
There are already too many people. To continue destroying forests, and their natural inhabitants, 
to supply the human population with resources, is irresponsible. 
Please consider other inhabitants of the country. They deserve to live here, as well. 
Thank you, 
Nerida Wardrope 


